
Miss Louise s. Kazanjian 
239 West 72nd Street 
New York, New York 10023 

Dear Miss Kazanjian: 

July 25, 1979 

We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtful­
ness and generosity in donating a copy of a Holy 
Bible, printed in Constantinople in 1705, in the 
Armenian language. 

This early copy of the Holy Bible will be a 
cherished addition to our Cathedral Museum where 
it may be seen by all interested persons. 

It is our understanding that this book w• 
valued at a minimum of $500.00 (five hundred dol ars), 
but but it is worth mush more to us. 

We are most grateful. 

With prayers, 

Father Khajag Barsamian 
Canon Sacrist 


